
A significant part of what makes Nelson Technology successful is partnering 
with people like you. It was an honor to work with you in 2008, 

 and we look forward to providing you with excellent service in 2009!

 n the spirit of the holiday season, �Nelson Technology would like to take this  
opportunity to extend our greetings and offer our thanks for your business.  

To demonstrate our appreciation, we have donated to the following  
charities in your honor:

I

   Sustainable Conservation    Boys & Girls Club 
  LiveStrong Lance Armstrong Foundation  



May the coming year be filled with  
prosperity and success for  
you and your company.

This card is printed on recycled paper and consists of 30% post-consumer product.

Warm regards,
Scott Bishop

Senior Vice President, 
Nelson Technology


